
Headwaters Headlines 

Director’s Notes 

 
Even though it’s been a busy and fun summer with lots of great things happening, I think 

we’re all ready for things to slow down a bit as we move into fall.  Here are some  
highlights from the last several months: 

 

With all the spring rain, our summer lawn maintenance work got off to a slow start, but 

staff and participants have been working hard to make sure all of our lawn maintenance 

contract sites look great.   

 

Headwaters’ participants had opportunity to participate in a number of fun activities 

throughout the summer including a river cruise, visiting a wildlife park, fishing on boom 

lake, and enjoying the outdoors in general.  We also supported a group of folks to visit the 

Green Bay Packer Hall of Fame, Lambeau Field and take in a Packer practice session. 

 

We’re also excited about Project Search starting this month.  We’re partnering with area 

high schools, the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation, and Howard Young Medical  
Center in Woodruff for this employment training program for high school youth with  
disabilities.   

 

Finally, we’re thankful to be almost through the transition to Family Care funding for the 

majority of the long-term care services we provide.  Most of the funding for the  
individuals we provide services to transitioned during the months of July and August.   
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Anniversaries 
 

July 

Terri M—21 yrs 

Matt A—3yrs 

 

August 

Jenny F—4 yrs 

Jana S—1 yr 

Angel D—1 yr 

Deb W—11 yrs 

 

September 

Joanne B—1yr 

Jayme B—1yr 

Cory D—15 yrs 

Tammy D—1yr 

Kris S—11 yrs 
 
 

Upcoming 

Closures 

 
11/23—Thanksgiving 

11/24—Day after 

Thanksgiving 

12/25—Christmas 

12/26—Day after 

Christmas 

 
  

   

HEADWATERS FOUNDATION 

32nd ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT WINNERS 

 

 

The Headwaters Foundation 32nd Annual 

Charity Golf Tournament was held on  
Saturday, August 12th at the Rhinelander 

Country Club.  There were 56 people who 

enjoyed a beautiful day of golf.  This year’s 

tournament raised funds to support the  

expansion of new programs within  
Headwaters, Inc.   The development of these 

programs would not be possible without the 

support of the Headwaters Foundation. 

 
 

CHAMPIONSHIP FLIGHT  

WINNERS:  B. Kenealy, D. Labodda, J. 

Bloch, and J. Spiegelhoff. 

Fun Excursions 
 

We had a group of 16 people head to Green Bay on August 23th, 2017 to tour 

Lambeau Field, the Packers Hall of Fame, and watch the Packers practice.  
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Participant  

Birthdays 

 

 

August 

John E 8/3 

Jackie A 8/5 

Phyllis K 8/6 

David S 8/15 

Lance B 8/16 

Phillip W 8/18 

Chaz M 8/19 

Sheila S 8/23 

Scott D 8/25 

Brian H 8/26 

 

 

Sept 

Amber P 9/2 

Victoria F 9/3 

Rick P 9/12 

Amber J 9/16 

Steven B 9/29 

Chris R 9/29 

 

 

Oct 

Todd N 10/11 

Andy M 10/27 

Karl W 10/31 

 

 

Nov 

Bobbi Jo A 11/3 

Marissa M 11/24 

Alia R 11/29 

 

Oscar Meyer Wienermobile 
 

September 9th brought a trip to Nelson’s Food Mart in Tomahawk to 
see the Oscar Meyer Wienermobile. Participants on the trip enjoyed a 
hot dog snack, played bean bag toss, and took a picture in front of  the 

Wienermobile.  

Butterflies 

On August 29th, a group was able to go out to Nicolet College to watch 

the release of  over 400 Monarch butterflies. Some took pictures, some 

were interviewed by WJFW News, and all had a good time!  
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Headwaters Headlines 

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, which is an annual campaign to 
increase awareness of the disease.  Breast cancer is the second most common 
kind of cancer in women. About 1 in 8 women born today in the United States 
will get breast cancer at some point. 

The good news is that many women can survive breast cancer if it’s found 
and treated early. A mammogram – the screening test for breast cancer – can 
help find breast cancer early when it’s easier to treat. 

National Breast Cancer Awareness Month is a chance to raise awareness 
about the importance of early detection of breast cancer. Make a difference! 
Consider joining a walk for the cure. Spread the word about mammograms 
and encourage communities, organizations, families, and individuals to get  
involved. 

Below are some websites with more  

information regarding Breast Cancer and Breast 

Cancer Awareness 

http://www.nationalbreastcancer.org/ 

 

http://ww5.komen.org/ 

 

http://ww5.komen.org/RaceForTheCure/ 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/cancer/breast 

 

https://www.cancer.org/cancer/breast-

cancer.html  


